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RESPALDA A UN  RESTAURANTE

TERRANOBLE CAMPAIGN ‘SUPPORT A RESTAURANT’ 
A SUCCESS THIS TIME IN BRAZIL

“Support a Restaurant”, TerraNoblé s campaign that 
started in Chile aiming to support restaurants that in 
this quarantine period offer delivery, continued 
successfully in Brazil. Together with our importer 
Decanter, we supported restaurants in São Paulo, Rio 
de Janeiro, and Florianopolis who, for orders of a 
predetermined value, included a bottle of Reserva 
Carmenere as a courtesy.
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